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24th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Trip to the beach – Thursday 21st November 

 

We are happy to be able to take our year 4 classes on a local trip to Southend seafront to explore using 

our senses, as part of our writing curriculum, on Thursday 21st November . We will be walking down 

from the school after morning registration and will be coming back in good time before lunch. 

 

Please can you ensure that your child has a water bottle in school that they can take with them.  

 

The children need to come into school wearing school uniform, but wearing sensible footwear for 

walking i.e. trainers (no sandals, please). As the weather can be colder and windy at the seafront, please 

can you make sure your child has a warm coat. 

 

If you are able to help with the trip, please can you let the Year 4 teachers know as soon as possible 

(deadline Friday 8th November). 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Douglas, Mrs Charlick and Miss Mendoza 

YR4 Teachers 
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